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Internal Memo 
Date:  May 6, 2025 

To:  Incarcerated people, individuals on community supervision, and their families and loved ones  

From:  MRRA Project Leads  

RE: MRRA Earned Compliance Credit & Supervision Abatement Policy  

This memo provides updated information about the Minnesota Rehabilitation and Reinvestment Act (MRRA) 
and specifically addresses the recently approved Earned Compliance Credit and Supervision Abatement Policy.  

Earned Compliance Credit (ECC) & Supervision Abatement (SA) Policy 206.060  

The Earned Compliance Credit & Supervision Abatement policy has been finalized by the Department of 
Corrections. However, a bill currently before the legislature, HF 963, would impact the policy if passed and 
signed into law. The policy is being held pending legislative changes. 

Please note, this policy is designed to address the process for earning compliance credits and transitioning to 
supervision abatement status for people who will be released from prison after the policy goes into effect 
September 1, 2025. The policy outlines processes which are not yet available and therefore, will not result in 
changes for those currently on community supervision.   

For People on Community Supervision and Friends and Family Members 

You can access the bill at: 
https://www.revisor.mn.gov/bills/text.php?number=HF963&type=bill&version=1&session=ls94&session_year=2
025&session_number=0 
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